
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Circular Letter 30/2022 
 

21 November 2022 
 
Subject:  First quarter 2023 events and meetings 
 
To:   Members and Sister Organizations 
 

 
Dear Members, 
 
IALA is preparing a number of technical events and meetings the first quarter of 2023 in strong support with our 
National Members: 

- ENAV Extraordinary meeting 1, 30 January to 3 February 2023 in IALA HQ: Information and registration 
through this link. 

- Digital@Sea International Conference, 6 and 7 February 2023 in Copenhagen, Denmark which is intended 
to continuously be proving an excellent platform for facilitating the harmonized global development of e-
navigation technology and best practices and for coordinating the work of the international organizations 
involved. 

- Workshop on Digital maritime communication, 20 to 24 February 2023 in Tokyo, Japan aimed to assist 
marine AtoN authorities, other shore authorities and IALA members to understand the requirements and 
further develop digitalization of their services to support future maritime communications. Information and 
registration through this link  

The following dates has been for the ENAV meeting have been agreed; 

 

Session Deadline input 

paper 

Physical week 

(Monday to Friday 

at IALA HQ) 

Online Closing 

Plenary 

Notes 

Extraordinary 

meeting 1 

9 January 2023  30 January – 3 

February 2023  

9 February 2023 

10:00 - 11:00 UTC 

Opening Plenary part of the physical 

week at 10:00 CET on 30 January 

 

Invitations will be issued in the coming weeks and the working arrangements will also be made available on the IALA 

website. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us by e-mailing contact@iala-aism.org . The IALA 

Secretariat is very excited about seeing you all again in person. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 

https://www.iala-aism.org/committee-dashboards/
https://events.iala-aism.org/future-digital-maritime-communication/
mailto:contact@iala-aism.org

